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As  experimental  COVID  vaccines  have  been  fast  tracked
with  secret  agreements  by  govts  to  protect  the  pharma
companies from liabilities, the US government paid over $57
million in compensation for vaccine injuries and deaths till
March 2020 alone. Meanwhile, there are currently no such laws
in India that would protect victims of the COVID-19 vaccine
side-effects.

US Govt Paid Over $57 Million for Vaccine Injuries in
2020
Unknown to most of the public and conveniently suppressed by
the media, a meeting was held on March 6, 2020 with the
Advisory Commission on Childhood Vaccines (ACCV), under the
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services.

These are quarterly meetings held every 3 months, as required
by law, but seldom, if ever, reported by media.

The March 6th meeting by the Advisory Commission on Childhood
Vaccines included a report (read full report below) from the
Department  of  Justice  (DOJ)  on  cases  settled  for  vaccine
injuries and deaths as mandated by the National Vaccine Injury
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Compensation Program (NVICP).

The NVICP was started as a result of a law passed in 1986 that
gave pharmaceutical companies legal immunity from being sued
due to injuries and deaths resulting from vaccines.

If you or a family member is injured or dies from vaccines,
you must sue the US federal government in this special vaccine
court. Many cases are litigated for years before a settlement
is reached.

The report states that 288 petitions were filed during the 3-
month time period between 11/16/19 – 2/15/20, with 181 cases
being adjudicated and 146 cases compensated.


